
Robinwood Neighborhood Association of the City of West Linn
Minutes June 13th, 2017

Meeting of the Robinwood Neighborhood Association(RNA) called to order at 7:01pm, agenda approved.
No new introductions were made.

Treasurer Report: Christine Steel - $1799.17 in the account. At our last meeting, we approved $50 for a 
sign that can be displayed at community events to attract more members to neighborhood association 
meetings. Only one other NA agreed to this so President O'Toole will discuss this at the next NA 
presidents' meeting.

Review and Approval of Minutes: Deferred due to technical difficulties.

Announcements, City and Community Events:
a) Paving on I-205 between I-5 and Abernathy Bridge (primarily at night, curb and ramp work in day) 

during June.
b) Legislature in Salem: $1.4 billion deficit - $11 billion in taxes on the table in various formulations. 

Session end: 7/9/17.

Updates:
Robinwood Station: Randall Fastabend: Plastics and styrofoam recycling day is 6/24/17 from 9-1. City 
council meeting about Station's CUP was positive and they are going ahead with wifi. Future events: 2 
weddings, 8/26 RNA picnic, 9/23 repair fair.

Community Garden: Lisa Clifton - plants in the garden are growing. The Garden is taking new 
members.

Committee and Community Reports:
Parks and Rec: Don Kingsborough: Survey raw data indicates a strong interest in a big rec center with a 
pool. 6/24 advisory committees will meet to go over survey data then it will be shared with the City. Take 
Care of West Linn Day was a success with 300 people participating. Members of the Timbers and Thorns 
worked in Mary Young Park removing invasives, spreading wood chips. Tomorrow night 6:00 pm meeting 
at 'pocket park' (West A and Caufield) to discuss the future of the site.
Community Development: (tba)
Public Works: The new water main is being installed on Kenthorpe. There may be a meeting on 6/29 at 
the Station with the City to discuss the Highway 43 project. 
Emergency Preparedness/MYN: Judy Wiechmann. Deferred
Robinwood NA Picnic - Ahmed/Bryck: 8/26/17. If anyone has entertainment ideas, let Ahmed or Bryck 
know. President O'Toole will look into a postcard mailing for residents of West Linn.

Old Business: Results of the 5/18/17 City Council hearing - "Appeal" and "Study" 18000 Upper Midhill 
development. The construction management plan written by RNA was approved. The Council voted to 
have a traffic study by Lance Calvert. Next meeting 6/19/17.



New Business: None

Guests of the Association: Members of the West Linn City Council, Teri Cummings and Richard 
Sakelik.

Adjourned at  8:07pm. Attendees: 25

Robinwood Neighborhood Association Board Members

Jim O'Toole, President, presidentrna@gmail.com
Kazi Ahmed, Vice President, vicepresidentrna@gmail.com 
Jenne Henderson, Secretary, secretaryRNA@gmail.com 

Christine Steel, Treasurer
Char Marier, Member-At-Large
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